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Mathletic Awards 

 

Sporting News 

In Mathletics this week 1 child has 

achieved their gold award.       

Excellent work and a huge well 

done to… 

 

 

Rhuben Carr (3LT)  

 

 

We are pleased to invite parents 

and carers into school in the last 

week of this half term, Monday 

23rd May to Friday 27th May, to 

look through their child’s work in 

class and see all of the excellent 

work the children have been    

producing.  

Please see the following list for the 

time and date your child’s class is 

available for you to drop in and 

view their work. 

FS1  - AM Tuesday 24th May, 

10:30am to 11:30am. 

 - PM Tuesday 24th May, 

2:30pm to 3:30pm. 

F2A  - Tuesday 24th May 2:15PM. 

F2L - Wednesday 25th May 

2:15PM. 

Y1 - 1LP and 1RE, Tuesday 24th 

May, 2:30pm to 3:00pm. 

Y2 - 2BP and 2KB, Wednesday 

25th of May, 2:30pm to 3:00pm. 

Y3 - 3LT and 3GS, Tuesday 24th 

May, 2:30pm to 3:00pm. 

Y4  - 4MS and 4ES, Tuesday 24th 

May, 2:30pm to 3:00pm. 

Y5  - 5LW and 5MM, Tuesday 

24th May, 2:30pm to 3:00pm. 

Y6 - 6SO and 6ER, Friday 27th 

May, 2:30pm to 3:00pm. 

If you intend on coming could you 

please let your class teacher 

know. Parents will need to walk 

around school from the Northfield 

Lane main entrance. All adults will 

be signed into the building at their 

classroom door. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Children’s Work 

Wickersley Northfield Primary 

School’s cricket team were in 

action again last week, this time 

against St Ann's. 

The children played                

exceptionally well and showed 

great characteristics of team 

work and sportsmanship, which 

was a pleasure to see. 

The team managed another 

victory with Wickersley Northfield 

Primary School scoring 271 runs 

for 1 wicket and St Ann’s scoring 

204 runs for 8 wickets. 

This puts the team in a great 

place to win the overall cricket 

competition depending on the 

results of other matches.  

Congratulations to George   

Osborne Ibbs, Isabella        

Dransfield, Jude Carroll,         

Arabelle Earl, Zach Harrison, 

Jack Strange, Tyler Saunders 

and Elliot Ball 

Eco Day will be held on Thursday 

19th May, apart from year 2, who 

will have their Eco Day on     

Monday 23rd May, and year 6 

who will have their Eco Day    

Friday 20th May. 

Children are invited to come to 

school dressed in a colour of the 

Sustainable Development Goals 

(see image below for colours). 

Please do not buy anything new 

for the day. Pupils will be           

introduced to the Sustainable 

Development Goals on the day 

as well as taking part in            

environmental activities.  

If you would 

like to find out 

more about 

the sustainable 

development 

goals then 

please scan 

the QR code. Medication 

Eco Day 

Could parent / carers please inform 

school of any new allergies or   

medical conditions their child     

develops, as well as changing them 

or adding them on Arbor so we are 

aware of them please. All required 

staff can then be aware of the   

updates and they are not missed or 

overlooked.  Thank you.  



Attendance Information 

The WINNERS for 

week 

3/5/22 to 6/5/22 

with 

97.9% 

are... 

CLASS 3LT, 5LW and 

6SO! 

 

 

 

 

WELL DONE! 

 

Class Attendance 

     Class F2A          -   91.9% 

     Class F2L          -   96.7% 

     Class 1LP  -   94.6% 

     Class 1RE         -   97.5% 

     Class 2BP  -   94% 

     Class 2KB         -    92.9% 

     Class 3GS         -    96% 

     Class 3LT   -    97.9% 

     Class 4ES  -    95.7% 

     Class 4MS         -    97.3% 

     Class 5LW  -    97.9% 

     Class 5MM        -    96.4% 

     Class 6ER  -    92.9% 

     Class 6SO         -    97.9% 

 
 

97% - excellent attendance 

90 - 96% - okay but try harder 

less than 90% - improvement 

needed next week 

Punctuality  

Please ensure your children arrive at school, for 

when the doors open.  

Doors open in KS2 at 8.40am and at 8.45am in KS1.  

Absences  

If your child is ill and will not be coming to school, 

please phone and let us know in the morning.  

Tel - 01709 543704  

School Meals Week Beginning 9th May 2022. Week 1.  

Please visit https://www.wickersleynorthfieldprimary.co.uk/parents/school-dinners for further information.  

 
 Who’s Reading What? 

Year 3 are currently   

reading The Iron Man by 

Ted Hughes. Scan the QR 

code to find out more 

and be inspired. 

https://www.wickersleynorthfieldprimary.co.uk/parents/school-dinners

